Lake of the Woods Democratic Club Newsletter by Valerie Smallwood

October 2021

Club Chairman

LOW Democratic Club P.O. Box 1351 Locust Grove, VA 22508



Mark your calendars for Election Day on Tuesday, November 2nd!



Attention Members! Please bring any gently used coats for men. women or children to the October meeting! The Lions/Lioness Clubs provide coats to needy people once a year in October, Jayne Owiesny, is a member of our club and a Lioness. She has volunteered to pickup the coats at the meeting.

Nominating Committee

Gerri Colucci has volunteered to Chair the Nominating Committee. She recruited Kerry Sipe and Sheila Clark to be on the committee as well. Club members interested in a leadership role can contact Gerri at: gerrico66@gmail.com

400 Postcards with hand-written messages supporting Annette Hyde were mailed. Thank you to all the volunteers who helped make this possible!

Food Drive for the Wilderness Food Pantry

We all enjoyed the September meeting with speaker, Nicki Buell, from the Wilderness Food Pantry. Since then I have spoken with Nicki about our club holding a Food Drive. Nicki was very enthusiastic about this. We will be holding this event on Saturday, November 6th from 10 AM to 2 PM. Anyone interested in helping with this event contact: VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com

Democratic Club Book Club

The next Book Club meeting will be on Thursday, October 14th at 7 PM at the home of Karen Newman at 113 Crystal Court.

We are reading Between the World and Me by Coates. Want to join us? Contact Book Club Chairman, Sheila Clark at sheilaclark769@gmail.com

October Meeting Campaign Update

I look forward to seeing everyone at the next club meeting on Wednesday, October 13th at 1 PM. We will be meeting in the Community Center in classroom 2. Annette Hyde will be at the meeting to provide a campaign update and let us know how we can help her win on Nov 2... it's not too late to help out. We will also discuss the changes in election laws, as well as the need for volunteers for early voting and Election Day poll coverage.

Virtual Rally with Terry McAuliffe

The Lake of the Woods Democratic Club has been working with the Orange County Democratic Committee as well as other Democratic Committees in Central Virginia to arrange a Virtual Rally in which Terry McAuliffe will talk to us about the upcoming election. This event is scheduled for October 5th at 5:30 PM. Senator Jennifer McClellan has agreed to moderate. Please join us on Zoom. The link will be emailed to club members.



The signs that feature McAuliffe, Ayala and Herring to arrive Sept 30!

I have delivered Annette Hyde signs to those who requested them. I just learned that our McAuliffe, Ayala, Herring signs will arrive on September 30th. We will have enough signs to share. Please email me if you or someone you know wants one of these signs at: VSmallwoodFNP@aol.com